
1980 Mid-Atlantic Board of Directors 

President 
Ronald E. Hall 
Maryland Golf and Country Club 
Bel Air, Maryland 
(301) 879-2025 

Vice-President 
Michael B. McKenzie, Meeting Sites 
U.S. Naval Academy Golf Course 
Annapolis, Maryland 
(301) 757-4406 

Secretary 
J. Ben Stagg 
Hogs Neck Golf and Recreation Area 
Easton, Maryland 
(301) 822-7467 

Treasurer 
R. Wayne Evans 
Indian Spring Country Club 
Silver Spring, Maryland 
(301) 871-1070 

Past President 
Samuel L. Kessel, 
CGCS, Employment Chairman 
Country Club of Fairfax 
Fairfax, Virginia 
(703) 273-7094 

Directors 
Kenneth Braun, Golf Chairman 
Bonnie View Country Club 
Baltimore, Maryland 
(301) 486-2054 

Gerald G. Gerard, Jr., 
CGCS, Membership Chairman 
Bretton Woods Recreation Center 
Germantown, Maryland 
(301) 948-8892 

Michael Larsen, 
Social and Benevolence Chairman 
Hillendale Country Club 
Phoenix, Maryland 
(301) 592-8803 

Robert Orazi, 
Educational Chairman 
Hunt Valley Golf Club 
Hunt Valley, Maryland 
(301) 666-9475 

Buck Whetsell, Finance Chairman 
Fairfax County Parks Department 
Fairfax, Virginia 
(703) 941-5000 Ext. 53 

B. Edwin Wilson, 
Editorial and Publicity Chairman 
Twin Shields Golf Club 
Dunkirk, Maryland 
(301) 741-5050 

1980Meetings and Dates to Remember 

March 6 USGA Green Section Regional Conference 
James River Country Club 
Newport News, Virginia 

March 11 Bretton Woods Recreation Center 
Germantown, Maryland 
Gerald G. Gerard, Jr. CGCS — Host 

March 20 USGA Greens Section Regional Conference 
Oakmont Country Club 
Oakmont, Pennsylvania 

April 8 Green Hill Yacht & C. C., Lou White, Host 
May 13 Maryland Golf and Country Club 

Bel Air, Maryland 
Ronald Hall — Host 
Annual Superintendent/Pro Tournament 

June 17 Sparrows Point Country Club 
Baltimore, Maryland 
Alex D. Watson, CGCS — Host 

July 8 Columbia Country Club — 
Chevy Chase, Maryland 
George B. Thompson, CGCS Host 

August 12 Annual Mid-Atlantic Picnic 
September 9 Philadelphia Association host for the Annual 

Joint Meeting. Site not determined as yet. 
October 14 Hillendale Country Club 

Phoenix, Maryland 
Michael Larsen — Host 
Annual Superintendents Tournament 

Nov. 11 Chevy Chase Club 
Chevy Chase, Maryland 
William J. Emerson — Host 

Dec. 9 U. S. Naval Academy Golf Club 
Annapolis, Maryland 
Election Meeting 
Michael B. McKenzie — Host 
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STEVEN A. NASH, Editor 
19468 Brassie Place 

Gaithersburg, MD. 20760 
301-869-7685 

First Class Mail 

Published monthly by the Mid-Atlantic 
Association of Golf Course Superintendents 
to aid in the advancement of the golf course 
superintendent through education and 
merit 
Subscription rate for non-members: 

$5.00 per year. 


